
 

 

As a new SCMGMA member 

You are cordially invited to be presented 

To the membership of the South Carolina  

Medical Group Management Association 

Thursday, August 29, 2019 

12:15 p.m. 

During the Awards and Recognition Luncheon 

Sabal Ballroom, Marriott Hotel 

Hilton Head Island, SC 

If you are not yet a member, please join us.  Your 

membership fee can be included with conference  

registration at a discount. 


